
Congratulations to the following 
warriors for being selected to be 
cheerleaders for the 2022-2023 
school year 
 
7th Grade: 
142552 
112692 
113693 
142176 
112515 
138434 
134003 
107962 
112604 
134516 
130328 
110429 
  
 
8th Grade: 
103945 
110000 
114078 
121516 
114571 
103735 
114531 
99483 
111982 
104541 
103736 
123848 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Competition Squad: 
123848 
103736 
110000 
112692 
103945 
104541 
138434 
112515 
108764 
107962 
142176 
114078 
111982 
  
There will be a parent meeting at 
6:00 pm on May 12th in the Warrior 
Café.  All cheerleaders need to have 
at least one parent representative 
present at the meeting.  Please be 
prepared to make your first payment 
that night at the meeting. 

 

 


